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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

 
 

December 21, 2017 
 
Anne Weismann 
Citizens for Responsibility and Ethics in Washington 
455 Massachusetts Avenue NW 
Washington, D.C.  20001 
aweismann@citizensforethics.org 
 
VIA EMAIL 

 
Re: Citizens for Responsibility and Ethics in Washington v. Treasury, 17-cv-1855 (RCL): 
Treasury December 21 Production 

 
Dear Ms. Weismann: 
 

This constitutes the second production of the U.S. Department of the Treasury (Treasury) 
in the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act litigation.  Enclosed please find pages 
numbered UST 000004 - 000036.  Pursuant to the Court’s December 18, 2017 Order, this 
production consists of non-exempt portions of responsive records that do not implicate security 
concerns and that have not required consultation with the Executive Office of the President.  
Portions of these materials have been withheld pursuant to Exemptions 5, 6, and 7E of the FOIA.  

 
 If you have any questions concerning this production or a related matter, please contact 
Mark Nebeker, Assistant United States Attorney, at (202) 252-2536. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ryan Law 
Office of Privacy, Transparency, and Records 
U.S. Department of the Treasury 

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Mark Nebeker, Assistant United States Attorney (via email) 
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